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Dear Editorial Team of World Journal of Orthopedics, 
 
On behalf of our team, I am writing to confirm that I have performed the statistical review for our manuscript 
“Adductor canal block implementation and femoral nerve block deimplementation: a new look at 
implementation science.” It is my opinion that the statistical techniques in this study are appropriate for 
research.   

Please contact me if you have any queries.  

Thank you for your consideration in our submission to World Journal of Orthopedics.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
Nikhil Crain, BS 
Phone: 818-438-5513 
Email: ncrain@wakehealth.edu 
 
 


